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Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Pls Attach to W-3599 ‘Sensitive’

 
 

From: Michael Parent <reikishak@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 8:08 AM 
To: Linda <azlparent@gmail.com>; Nick Smith <nicks@cityofws.org>; Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pls Attach to W‐3599 ‘Sensitive’ 
 

Dear Nick & Staff:  
 
Please attach this unprecedented note to case W-3599 … 
 
I submit this written statement (which deserves discretion) because it may be ‘too 
sensitive for public speech’ in planning/zoning deliberations. 
 
I like millions of U.S. veterans have suffered thousands of excruciating migraines, 
nightmares, and myriads of debilitating pains for years, quietly, unrecognized, and 
alone.   
 
We are the brave, selfless, but kindly-warriors who came home to find our country 
divided & many (not all) blind to the true meaning of freedom.  
 
I’ve written on behalf of my older & younger ‘salt of the Earth’ neighbors, now I speak 
for myself and other vets. At 58 years old, after 50+ lifetime moves all over the U.S., I 
have finally found HOME here in lovely-green Winston-Salem … last time felt at 18 
leaving for college.   
 
As a former 35D (Tactical Intelligence) Army Officer, some times, a tactical retreat 
becomes necessary…  
In regard to W-3599, we can not. 
 
If Pultes’ heavy construction equipment is allowed to feed & pass thru our Turtle Creek 
unabated (by connecting Devin Kathleen)… I must accept that it will likely 
significantly-alter the relative calm & quiet of our surrounding sanctuary, our Home. 
 
Thank you for attaching to the case file W-3599. 
 
Best Regards, 
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Michael R. Parent 
164 Tortoise Ln 
Winston-Salem NC 27127 
520-221-8706 
 
* permission granted to cc to All board staff… (just one story in a sea of many.) 
(MRP 10/17/23) thank you! 
 
 


